
Did you know?  
Tickets are available in Public Affairs for the Annual We Care for Kids raffle.  
Prizes include a 42” Plasma TV, a Tiger package and Hot Air Balloon Flight!  

The WRH Tribune is a publication of the Public Affairs Department  of Windsor Regional 
Hospital.  Submissions can be made to gsullens@wrh.on.ca or by calling ext. 52008. 

Town Hall meetings to be held June 14, 2007 

New Bed Capacity Protocol Introduced 
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All staff are invited to participate in a Town Hall meeting on June 14, 2007. The meetings are being called jointly 
by the Chair of the Board of Directors, Brian Chillman and the President and CEO, Dr. Martin Girash. They will 
take place at 11:00 am and 3:00 pm in the Met Auditorium and Western Campus Brown Auditorium.  The first 100 
employees who attend one of the meetings at one of the locations will receive a WRH T-shirt.  For more 
information, contact Public Affairs at ext. 52005.   

 
Genius is one percent inspiration and 99 percent  
perspiration.   
                                                    Thomas Edison 

WRH Diversity Committee Announced 
Under  the  Leadership  of Bill Marcotte, Director of  Operations, Mental  Health, Addictions, Geriatric Support   
Services, WRH has embarked on a multi-year initiative to promote the Hospital’s profile as a caring, and welcom-
ing environment for all persons regardless of race, colour or ethnicity.  Stay  tuned for more information  on  this 
important initiative. 

Lobster Dinner at Place Concorde  

A self service photo kiosk has been installed on 2 West at the Met Campus. Thanks to a new partnership with 
First Memories and Light Speed Technologies, the kiosk will allow new parents to take and print photos either 
alone or with family and to send free, unique birth announcements by email to friends and family in English, 
French and Arabic. 

A new policy has been implemented to facilitate the admission of adult patients held in the Emergency Department 
awaiting an Acute Care Bed or an inpatient Surgical Bed. The ‘Over Capacity’ and ‘Full Capacity’ Protocols  will  
assist in treating patients in a timely fashion and avoid holds in the Emergency Department. Employees and visitors 
can expect to hear overhead pages with ‘alerts’ that will assist in managing this new procedure.  For more informa-
tion on this new protocol, please visit the WRH Intranet. 
 

New Photo Kiosk on 2 West  

WRH will once again be participating in the annual Lobster Dinner at Place Concorde on June 22, 2007. The  
tickets are $25.00 for a dinner of 2 lobsters or $15 for a steak dinner.  Dinner is served under a tent and entertain-
ment is provided by Bigg Wiggle Band. All proceeds support the CT Scanner fundraising efforts. Tickets can be 
purchased in the Public Affairs office.  


